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' Expressway Petitions Filed At City Hall

Reed Watts, city clerk, at left, received petitions containing over 1,000
names Tuesday- asking for a referendum on the proposed route of
_the expressway through Winter Park. The petitions were presented
by Mrs. Katy Brunstrom, president of the Realtors Board who spon-
sored the project, and Clare James, chairman of the Chamber of Com-
merce committee which investigated the route and recommended
protest by the city. The 1,000 or more names represent the necessary
percentage of registered voters to call a referendum.




